February 19, 2020

UAN completed the 2020 US Tax Table update on January 7. An e-mail was sent to all UAN clients at
that time. We know that many clients received the e-mail based on the update patch being downloaded
hundreds of times. However, we have heard from many clients that they did not receive the January e-
mail. We are investigating why many clients did not receive it. Instructions to download the update can
be found on the UANIink ( https://uanlink.ohioauditor.gov/) and then click the link for the Version
2020.1 Federal Tax Table Patch under Communications.

Regards,
UAN Support



